LETTER OF SUPPORT
Athens, September 2014

To the Executive Committee of the
International Saciety for Ceramics in
Medicine (ISCM)

Dear Executive Committee of the
International Society for Ceramics in Medicine,
Dear Prof. Agathopoulas,

With reference to your letter dated September 3, 2014 regarding the
bidding of the 27" International Scientific Conference on Bloceramics, the
Ministry of Tourism presents its best compliments and appreciation for
your effort and wishes you luck and success in all aspects.

We are writing this letter to offer our support to your proposal to host the
above mentioned Conference in Athens,

Athens offers everything one can expect of a modern international city
and having successfully hosted a large number of international meetings
and congresses with delegates from all over the world, it has shown that it
has world class facilities for visitors. Should Athens be chosen to host the
Conference, we can assure you that we will do our best to make sure the

event is a success,

Minister of Tourism
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